
 

 

31 August 2021 

 

 

To Whomsoever it May Concern 

 

 

This is to certify that Mr. Divy Kaushal, resident of 696 Satya Sai Nagar, Indore, is carrying 

out his internship with the Bahá’í Chair for Studies in Development, Devi Ahilya 

Vishwavidyalaya, Indore. His period of internship began on 14 July 2021 and will continue 

for a duration of three months. During this period, his responsibilities will include to assist 

with the various educational and research-related activities carried out by the Chair and to 

carry out background research for various themes related to development on which the Bahá’í 

Chair organizes events. For any further queries in this regard, please contact Dr. Arash Fazli, 

Head, Bahá’í Chair for Studies in Development at arashfazli@bahaichairdavv.org . 

 

 

 
 

Arash Fazli 

Head, 

Bahá’í Chair for Studies in Development 

Devi Ahilya Vishwavidyalaya 

Indore 
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